Shop/lab fee

Students taking a Two Rivers High School (TRHS) Technology Education course will be
required to pay a $6.00 shop/lab fee for each course that they are enrolled in. The purpose
of the fee is not to pay for projects that they take home. Its intended purpose is to help
defray the cost of items not commonly used in other classes.

Materials fee

Students taking a TRHS Technology Education course will be required to pay for the
materials necessary for their project(s). There is no way to determine an exact cost for
materials, due to the fact that expenses vary from one course to another depending on the
project(s).

Safety apparel fee

Students taking a TRHS Technology Education course will be required to pay for safety
apparel necessary for the course enrolled in. Safety apparel requirements vary from one
course to another. Therefore, there is no way to determine the exact cost.

IMPORTANT

If a student cannot afford to pay a shop/lab fee, materials fee or safety apparel fee, the
student or parent/legal guardian of the student must explain the reason to the teacher of
the class or to the high school principal, during a private discussion. Arrangements can be
made to waive fees if it is found that any or all of the expenses cause too much of a financial
burden on a family.

Note: Students will never be deprived of an educational opportunity in the Two Rivers
School district just because they cannot afford to pay a particular fee.




